
NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing offices, title insurance agents and approved attorneys of WFG 
National Title Insurance Company only. Reliance by any other person or entity is unauthorized. This bulletin is 
intended solely for the purpose of establishing underwriting policies and/or procedures of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company. 

 
 

To: All Wisconsin Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: October 22, 2019 
Bulletin No: WI 2019-01 
Subject: Deletion of Arbitration Endorsement on Owner’s Policy  

 

 

WFG National Title Insurance Company received communication from the Wisconsin Office of the 
Commissioner of Insurance regarding the use of Arbitration provisions in consumer insurance 
policies.  The communication asked all underwriters to review their policy’s arbitration provision.  
After such review, WFG National Title Insurance Company decided to voluntarily delete the 
Arbitration provisions on all owner’s policies.  
 
Starting immediately, all owner’s policies should be issued with an endorsement deleting the 
Arbitration provisions without any charge.  
 
The endorsement can be found at the following link: https://wfgunderwriting.com/wisconsin/forms 

 
If you have any questions relating to this or other bulletins, please contact Allan Dick at (248) 533-
6450 (alland@wfgnationaltitle.com) or Kim O’Connor at (616) 265-2830 
(koconnor@wfgnationaltitle.com). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


